
 

                         INVITATION 
 

The mission of Mount Anville Sacred Heart Education Trust is to promote and celebrate 

the ethos and values of Sacred Heart Education. 

Accordingly, we have invited Sister Kathleen Hughes, rscj and Sister Barbara Quinn, rscj, 

members of the Society of the Sacred Heart in the United States, to visit the Mount 

Anville schools during October 2016. 

They will share their knowledge and experience of living the ethos and values of Sacred 

Heart Education with our pupils, staff, Boards of Management and Heads and Deputies of 

Sacred Heart Schools through a series of talks and workshops. 

The Trust has organised a public lecture as part of this programme of events. It is with 

great pleasure that we invite you to join us for this lecture and to participate in the 

discussion. 

The Lecture 

‘Sacred Heart Education: Getting to the Heart of the Catholic Tradition’, speaker Sister 

Barbara Quinn, rscj with an open discussion facilitated by Sister Kathleen Hughes, rscj  

Every human condition holds both promise and challenge. The Catholic tradition is no 

exception. The focus of Sacred Heart Education, however, is to probe deeply the riches 

of Catholic values as it educates the students to be leaders who will live and develop 

these values in a world in need of hope. This lecture will explore what this means 

today. 

 

 

 

DATE: Tuesday 18 October 2016 

TIME: 7.30 pm 

Venue: The Atrium, Mount Anville Campus, Mount Anville Road,  

Dublin 14,D14 A8P3 

RSVP: by Wednesday October 12th to  lecture18oct@gmail.com 

Mount Anville Sacred Heart Education Trust, Mount Anville House, Mount Anville Road, Dublin14, D14 KX80 

Office: +353 1 2122604; Mobile: +353 87 6574333; Email: mashedtrust@gmail.com; Web: www.mountanvilletrust.ie 
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